
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Teacher Appreciation Week 2024 

Start Date: May 7, 2024 
End Date: May 10, 2024 
Nunavut-wide                    45 sec 

May 6 to 10, 2024, is Teacher Appreciation Week! Let’s show our gratitude and 

appreciation for the amazing educators who dedicate their lives to shaping our future 

generations. 

In Nunavut, we have almost 900 teachers. They work tirelessly to educate and inspire 

our children and youth. These dedicated individuals play a crucial role in building a 

brighter tomorrow for our communities. 

Let's come together this Teacher Appreciation Week to express our heartfelt gratitude to 

those who go above and beyond to nurture young minds, instill knowledge, and inspire 

lifelong learning. Whether it's a simple thank you, a handmade card, or a thoughtful 

gesture, every act of appreciation counts. 

Join us in celebrating our incredible educators and let’s make this Teacher Appreciation 

Week one they’ll remember. 
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Matthew Illaszewicz 
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